From: Sarah Patricia Stephens _

Sent: 29 December 2014 03:52
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Comments on 2014/7274/P have been received by the council.

MASSI, YOU REALLY MOST MAKE YOUR OBJECTION TO THIS TODAY OTHERWISE OUR
HOUSE WILL SERIQUSLY BE IN DANGER PLEASE ATTEND TO PLEASE WRITE TO THE
ADD GIVEN , THANK YOU PAT n 28 Dec 2014, at 18:37, <planning@camden.gov.uk>
<planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

> | am very concerned about this application and wish to object. | have lived in number 10 for 45
years and have observed all manner of alterations and works on the Terrace. From those many
reference points and associated conversations the danger of movement in the houses has been a
constant concern. My experience is that movement does happen whenever the ground is
disrupted, leading to cracking and other associated problems. An expert | consulted explained that
this was due not just to the slope and soil but also the architecture at the time, which involved
inadequate foundations by modern standards. All of these factors and my long experience here
makes me deeply concerned.
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